
 
 

 
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

STOP SALE COMMUNICATION 
 
 

        Date: November 19, 2021 
 

 
To:   All U.S. Maserati Dealers 
Subject: Safety Recall 442 – Maserati MY 2021 Quattroporte, MY 2021 

Ghibli, MY 2021 and MY 2022 Levante, and MY 2022 MC20 
vehicles. 

 
Effective immediately, the vehicles listed in MODIS for this campaign must not be 
delivered to customers. The subject vehicles that are included in this voluntary safety 
recall may have been equipped with a fuel line sensor housing that may crack and leak 
fuel. The leak may cause fuel starvation of the engine and if it comes into contact with an 
ignition source could result in a fire. Fuel starvation may also result in an unexpected loss 
of motive power, which can cause a vehicle crash without prior warning.  A vehicle fire 
can result in increased risk of occupant injury and/or injury to persons outside the vehicle, 
as well as property damage. 

 
Vehicles in the recall will require a specific procedure to replace the fuel line sensor 
housing. Maserati intends to notify owners on or before 12/27/2021 to schedule 
appointments to have their vehicles fixed. 
 
The remedy for this condition is currently available. Dealers will be notified of the launch 
of this safety recall by way of established communication methods. This recall is 
estimated to launch in December 2021.  
 
Please be reminded that it is a violation of Federal law for you to deliver a 
new motor vehicle covered by this notification under a sale or lease until the 
defect is remedied.  Violation of this requirement could result in a civil 
penalty of up to $21,000 per vehicle. You must correct all vehicles in your 
new vehicle inventory before delivery.  This also pertains to items of 
replacement equipment. In addition, it is a violation of the franchise 
agreement to sell vehicles in the Certified Pre-Owned program with an open 
recall.  
 
Thank you very much for your support. 

           Maserati North America Inc. 


